Procedure for Refilling and Purchasing Cartridges
· There are refillable cartridges in the fax machine, photocopier, and all printers. The postage machine does not take refills – please check the store for spares or see the Quick Reference Guide on the machine to make a purchase 
· The machines will notify you when the cartridges need changing. The spare cartridges can be found in the store room (please also check the office shelves)
· The top of each box should state which machine each cartridge is for 

· Please see the cartridge refill / purchase log, located in the Admin File in the main office. This will tell you which cartridges have been refilled / purchased and which need refilling / purchasing. Please update this as necessary
· If there is not a spare cartridge, please notify the Office or Contracts Manager, who can arrange a refill or purchase
· Please see the refill and care instructions for each piece of equipment, as necessary (The details below may also help)
To Refill cartridges

· The following company refills cartridges while you wait:

Cartridge World Brighton

71 London Road

Brighton

East Sussex

BN1 4JE

Tel: 01273 677222

Fax: 01273 677220

· Please keep a receipt, which should then be photocopied. The original is to go in the ‘Purchase Invoices Paid’ file and the photocopy to go into the ‘Copies of Purchase Invoices’ box file (Please see the procedures manual, if necessary)
· Please either use funds from the petty cash box (please see petty cash procedure) or request a reimbursement from the Managing Director (the receipt is needed to verify the cost)
Cartridge Care Instructions
Removing Cartridges

· When your cartridge shows signs of running out, please remove from the printer

· If the cartridge came with a removable clip, please replace it immediately and place the cartridge back in it’s container

Inserting Refilled Cartridges

· If your cartridge was sealed with a clip or tape, please remove this before inserting it into the machine. 

* Epsom Cartridges – Do not remove the blue tape covering the plugs

· When the cartridge is inserted into the printer, it is recommended that you perform a head clean prior to printing. This will assist with ink flow.
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